
 

27 November 2013 

 

RE: YEAR 6 WORLD WAR TWO SHOWCASE DAY – FRIDAY 6 DECEMBER 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

During Term 1, Year 6 have been studying the topic World War Two 1939-1945; The 

Bigger Picture.  We would now to like to give the students the opportunity to share 

some of their learning with their parents.  

On Friday 6 December, Year 6 will hold a World War Two Showcase Day. We would 

like the children to come dressed in costumes linked to World War Two, for example 

an evacuee, a solider, a world leader, a woman at work, an air raid warden, medical staff 

etc.  

The children would like to invite you (as parents) to the Showcase Exhibition, which will 

take place from 8:30 am to 11:00 am in the Primary Theatre and Year 6 classrooms. The 

exhibition will showcase the children’s learning and have interactive activities on a range 

of World War Two themes.  Parents are welcome to stay for the duration of the 

showcase or just to attend part of the morning if they have busy schedules. 

The schedule for the day will be as follows;  

8:30am    Registration in playground.  

8:45am    Primary Theatre for photographs and singing. 

9:30am – 11:00am  Students showcase their work.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Shaun Rhodes 

Year 6 Leader 

 

 


